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PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net
School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

We have *17* for snack!

What a fun week in Preschool!  
This week we worked on the letter ‘I’  

We colored, dobbed, traced, dotted, colored letter I words, danced and 
sang our way to mastering it! Next week we will move on to letter ‘J’.  

We also worked so hard on writing our names! We will continue this every 
week at center time. They are doing a fantastic job academically! Friday is 
mid-term and end of quarter assessing will begin in a few weeks before 

Christmas break!  

Speaking of Christmas - we are beginning to practice our Christmas 
Program songs!! We will be doing songs with our Pre-K friends. More 

information regarding the Christmas program is in your littles folder. Even 
more information will be sent home a few days before the program. It’s 

always a fantastic program put on by our Music teacher, Miss Beck!  

Our classroom Christmas party will be:  
Thursday, December 19th from 9:00-10:30(ish) 

A letter about this will be coming home at the beginning of December. 

We were visited by Father Robert this week for Religion. He prayed with us 
and talked to us about the upcoming Thanksgiving holiday. They did a great 

job telling him things that they have to be thankful for. We have also 
started doing our VBRD circles at morning meeting. We will do one of these 

(in an actual circle on the floor, all together) once a week. This week we 
discussed things that we are thankful for. During these circles we sit 

quietly and they are only allowed to talk if it’s their turn. They all get a 
chance to speak and it’s a great way of practicing listening and patience!  

We are all thankful for so many fantastic things! I 

The rain rained out our recess time on our playground so we took 
advantage of the warm-ish weather and went for a walk to look at the 

trees to see how much they’ve changed! Our tree study will go through the 
Christmas season! We also made a pit stop on the back parking lot and 

played an intense game of Duck, Duck, Goose!  

December 13th our Student Council will be holding our annual Christmas 
Movie night. This year they are playing The Polar Express. Wear your pjs, 
bring your blankets, chairs and Christmas spirit at 6pm for the movie in 

the gym! Student council will be selling snacks and drinks! 

Nov 20th - Akesa’s PARTY! 
Nov 25th-29th - NO SCHOOL! 
Dec 13th - SMS MOVIE NIGHT! 

6:00 - The Polar Express 
Dec 18th - Christmas Program 
Dec 19th - CHRISTMAS PARTY! 

Dec 20th - 1:00 Dismissal  
CHRISTMAS BREAK BEGINS 
Jan 6th - Classes Resume
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